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Date:  December 2, 2020 

 

To:  Chair and Members of the Historic Preservation Commission 

 

From:  Anita D. Gutierrez, AICP, Development Services Director 

 

Subject: Item F2 – 861 W. Orange Grove Ave. – Major Certificate of Appropriateness 

(MAJCOA 14807-2020) 

 

Staff is requesting that the public hearing for a Major Certificate of Appropriateness to allow the 

demolition of a pre-1945 single family residence located at 861 W. Orange Grove Avenue be 

continued to the next scheduled Historic Preservation Commission meeting of January 6, 2020 as the 

applicant requires additional time to finalize the historic survey currently being conducted for the 

property.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


